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ISWC class report 2010 
 
The class activities this year have been heavily affected by the world economic 
situation, with two major events cancelled last minute due to withdrawal of 
governmental sponsorship money.  
This especially affected the planned 2010 world championship event. 
 
With no major event in 2010 being held, the focus shifted more towards national and 
regional competitions, which had a great increase of competitor numbers of up to 70 
per national event. 
 
The world ranking 2010 will thus be based on the national event being held and list 
more than 200 competitors. 
 
Next year will most likely see a complete switch to GPS based speed measurements 
to further reduce costs and enable for more competitions to be held. 
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